
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Please complete this questionnaire and return it by Wednesday 23rd January 2019 to London 

Borough of Camden, Supporting Communities Directorate, Transport Strategy Service, 

FREEPOST RLZH-UEYC-ACZZ, 5th floor, 5 Pancras Square, London, N1C 4AG. You must give 

us your postal address if you want us to consider your views and note that we only can accept 

ONE reply per organisation or residence.  

 

Please indicate your preference by ticking the appropriate boxes. 

 

Question 1 

Do you agree with the proposal to change the number of westbound lanes on Hampstead High Street 
from one to two to increase capacity at the junction? 

 
 
 
 
 

Question 2 

Do you agree with the proposal to change the zebra crossing on Hampstead High Street by Oriel 
Place to a signalised crossing to improve the efficiency of the junction and reduce congestion? 

 
 
 
 
 

Question 3 

Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a new diagonal crossing across Heath Street? 
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Yes No No Opinion 

Yes No No Opinion 

Yes No No Opinion 



Question 4 

Do you agree with the proposal to modify parking restrictions along Hampstead High Street to remove 
the pinch point that is contributing to congestion? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 5 

Do you have any suggestions about the proposals we are consulting upon? If you do, please provide 
information supporting your alternative suggestions and your reasons why you think these will work 
better. 
 
Please also let us know if there are any specific changes included in the questions above that you do 
not support, and provide the reasons why. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yes No No Opinion 



Your Comments 

Do you have any other comments you wish to make? 
  

 

  
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. If you require any additional 
information or would like further explanation, please contact 

transportconsultations@camden.gov.uk. 
 

Please note, that in accordance with the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985, any questionnaires or correspondence received by the 
Council as part of this consultation will be available for public inspection and a summary of the report following the consultation will be made available 

on the Council’s website. 
 

Data Protection Act 1998 – All information gathered in this consultation will only be used for the purpose it was collected. 
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